
Routines    
                                                              
Physical Development              
Focused teaching of PE will 
be on a Tuesday. Please 
make sure ALL PE kit is 
named and kept in school. 
 
Den (Library)                               
Cherry Class will endevour 
to visit the Den on a Friday 
mornings.  
 
Read Write Inc Phonics    
We will continue to teach 
the Set 1 and 2 sounds. 
Please check book bags for 
handwriting homework 
sheets most days!  

 
Welly Walks are back this 
Term starting on 
Thursday’s again from 
2.15. Forest School returns 
in the Summer. 

 
Please remember to send 
you child in with a water 
bottle every day. There 
have been quite a few 
instances of children 
forgetting bottles 
regularly. The water 
fountain in the corridor is 
no longer in use and has 
been removed  
 

Thank you  
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Wonderful World 

 We have now past the half way stage of the 

academic year! This term we will be finding out 
about different parts of the world through 

books. The first is called ‘The Leopards Drum’. 

During week 2 we will share Rumble in the 
Jungle (Africa), then What Made Tiddalik Laugh 

(Australia), The Great Explorer (North Pole) moving 

onto Monkey See, Monkey Do (India), and 
finishing with The Naughty Bus (London). If you 

have a world map or an atlas at home, it’s time 
to get it out! At the end of this first week the 

children will experience and African drumming 

session to round off our African experience. 
 

In March we have our final parent’s evenings of 
the year (dates and times below). However, if 

you have any queries about your child’s 

learning you can come and speak to one of the 
class adults after school most days. The end of 

academic year expectations are high so, if you 

would like more information regarding these 
please ask, we will be happy to help. Thank you. 

Mr Foster, Mrs Bell, Mrs Healey and Mrs Del 

Nevo. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
Parents Evenings 
13th March 15:30 – 17:00 
15th March 3:30 – 19:00 
Please book online through the 
school office. 
March 2

nd
 – Dress up for World 

Book Day. 
24th March – Mother’s Day tea and 
cake 2:30. 

Donations for junk modelling 
Before you put your empty recycling in 
your box, please bag it up and send it in 
to us! We will gladly use it to make 
models. Send- yogurt pots, margarine 
boxes, cereal boxes, washed out milk 
bottles etc... 
 
Thank you 

 

We welcome parent help in class. 

You may be asked to complete a 

DBS check. 

                                                   

 

Thank you for your 

support with the 

handwriting homework.  

Please continue to 

encourage to use the 

zooms and flicks in all 

their writing  

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties


 


